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Voting by mail has made voting accessible for millions of Oregonians who would 

otherwise have difficulty submitting their ballots due to work or other life 

commitments, distance to travel to voting stations, etc. This bill is meant to align 

Oregon with voting suppression tactics pushed forth by the Trump Administration, 

and I vehemently oppose this bill. VOTE NO ON SB210. 


